The Meredith Foundation

February 26, 2014

Dr. John Fuller, Superintendent
Mineola Independent School District
1000 W. Loop 564

Mineola, TX 75773

Dear Dr. Fuller:

The Board of Trustees of the Meredith Foundation met on February 23, 2014 and your request for 2014
Meredith grant funds was reviewed. Their decisions are as follow:

a. Scholarships for graduating seniors: 10 @ $3,000. $30,000.00
(This amount will be forwarded to you in April)

b. 120 iPads 50,000.00

c. Equipment for Science Lab 32,650.00

d. Specialized Laboratory Equipment 13,900.00

e. Band Instruments 53,000.00

Total amount of approved grant $179,550.00 =

Please forward signed invoices for items b, ¢, d, and e as projects are purchased or completed and
reimbursement will be forwarded to you at that time.

Sincerely,
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"J C. Norris, Chairman
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P.O. Box 117, Mineola, Texas 75773 ~ (903) 569-5520
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